Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Sent: Friday, January 19, 2018 7:40 AM

To: Heather Patterson; Naranjo, Mark; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD
Cc: Austin Weyant; RDLEC@live.com

Subject: RE: 2RP-4485 Fresh water release

RE: RDL Excavation & Construction * 2RP-4485 * DOR: 9/7/2017
Heather,

Based on data provided, your request for closure of the above referenced release is approved. The data indicates that
the fluid released was very likely fresh water.

Thank you,

Mike Bratcher

NMOCD District 2

811 South First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
575-748~1283 Ext 108

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the

environment. In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other
federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.

From: Heather Patterson [mailto:heather.patterson@soudermiller.com]

Sent: Thursday, January 18, 2018 3:17 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Naranjo, Mark <MNaranjo@slo.state.nm.us>; Weaver,
Crystal, EMNRD <Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us>

Cc: Austin Weyant <austin.weyant@soudermiller.com>; RDLEC@live.com

Subject: 2RP-4485 Fresh water release

Good Afternoon,

On behalf of RDL Construction and Excavation, please find the attached closure report for the fresh water
release into the State #471 Caliche Pit.

Feel free to call me if you have any questions regarding this incident.
Thank you,

Heather Patterson

Staff Scientist

Souder, Miller & Associates
Engineering ¢ Environmental ¢ Surveying
201 Halagueno St

Carlsbad, NM 88220
www.soudermiller.com




(575)200-5343 (mobile)

Asya



